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Parramatta West Public School 
Works notification 18 February 2021

A project is underway to upgrade Parramatta West Public School. The project will deliver a new building with 16 
permanent learning spaces, a new multi-purpose hall, a new administration facility, outdoor learning spaces and 
landscaped areas. 

Installation of a new Pedestrian Crossing on Franklin Street, near the Railway Street Junction 

From Saturday 27 February, work will begin installing a new pedestrian crossing on Franklin Street, on the 
southern side of the Railway Street junction. The works are expected to take two weeks to complete, weather 
permitting.  

The work will include: 

• construction of a raised pedestrian crossing
• minor excavation work
• installation of stormwater pits
• concrete pour and new road surfacing
• line-markings and signage installation

During this time, traffic will be reduced to one lane on Franklin Street. Traffic controllers will maintain two-way 
traffic, and directional signage will be in place to assist with vehicle movements.  

Pedestrian footpaths will be impacted, and alternative routes will be provided. 

A map showing the location of the work is provided overleaf. 

Hours of work 

The standard working hours will be 7am to 5pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.  No disruptive 
works will take place during peak hours from 8.00am to 9.30am and 2.30pm to 4.00pm. No work will take place on 
Sundays or public holidays.  

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community at every opportunity. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
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Map of Pedestrian Crossing Installation  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 
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